
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
July 2022  
  
Dear Parents  
  
It will be West Hallam Well Dressing on Saturday 9th July 2022.  
Scargill KS1 will be creating a Well Dressing again this year and we 
would be very grateful for any floral donations.  
  
If possible, please could you send in any of the following flowers from 
Wed 6 July 2022. 

 Hydrangea  
 Ivy  
 Roses  
 Lavender 
 Fever Few flowers (white daisy)  
 Marigolds  
 Curry Plant (small yellow flowers)  
 Elder Cones  
 Garden flowers to dress around the well  
 Statis  

  
Many thanks  
KS1 team  
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